
NOTICE 

                                                                                                                                  Dated:11-08-2025 

It is hereby informed to all concerned that the third round of counselling for 

admission to PG courses under the entrance-based category (English, Hindi, 

and Political Science) has been suspended. This is because SPU Mandi will first 

exhaust the seats with candidates who have qualified through the entrance 

examination. Therefore, admissions under the merit-based category for these 

subjects are suspended until further notification from SPU Mandi. 

However, for merit-based admissions in Economics and MTTM, the counselling 

will be held as scheduled on 12th and 13th August 2025. 

Students are advised to regularly check the official website and college notice 

boards for updates regarding the revised schedule. 

 

 

 


